


2 

 

PRELIMINARY FORMAL BUSINESS 
 

 
1. 
 
1.1 
 

 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE HRPC HELD ON 29 NOVEMBER 2017
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5. 
 
5.1 
 
 
 
5.2 
 
 
5.3 

 
UPDATE ON HR STRATEGY                                                                      HRPC 2-2 (17-18) 
 
Received: The Committee received the HR Strategy report at HRPC 2-2 (17-18).  This 
paper provided an update on action taken to date on the new HR Strategy, including 
progress against specific objectives under the strategy’s main themes. 
 
Members of the HRPC gave positive feedback on the work completed to date in 
implementing the HR Strategy, which had been felt from outside the HR division. 
 
Resolved: The Committee noted the update on the HR Strategy at HRPC 2-2 (17-18) and 
the progress made to date. 

 
6. 
 
6.1 
 
 
 
 
 
6.2 

 
RELOCATION SUPPORT                                                                            HRPC 2-4 (17-18) 
 
Received: The Committee received the update on Proposed Changes to Provision for Staff 
Relocating to Work at UCL as set out at HRPC 2-4 (17-18).  This paper provided an update 
on changes to relocation provision following recommendations agreed at the last meeting of 
the Human Resources Policy Committee (HRPC) on 29 November 2017.  The Committee 
was very supportive of the action being taken to implement the recommendations. 
 
Resolved: The Committee noted the update report at HRPC 2-4 (17-18). 

 
7. 
 
 
7.1 
 
 
 
 
 
7.2 
 
 
7.3 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PGTA ACTION PLAN UPDATE AND DRAFT CODE                                 HRPC 2-6 (17-18) 
OF PRACTICE 
 
Considered: The Committee considered the PGTA Action Plan update and draft Code of 
Practice at HRPC 2-6 (17-18).  In July 2017, the Human Resources Policy Committee 
(HRPC) approved a UCL response to a joint UCU/NUS Postgraduate Employment Charter.  
This paper provided an update on each of the actions previously approved by HRPC. It also 
included a draft PGTA Code of Practice which required HRPC approval.   
 
The Committee endorsed the PGTA Code of Practice.  It was noted that it was a good piece 




